

Dear Friends,

God wants to give us the best that He has. That is why He gave His only Son. This is what we celebrate during Christmas - God with us. So throughout this Christmas season let us remind ourselves that "God is with us."

In this joyful season, we would like to say that we are very grateful to the help you have extended to us through Diecézní Katolická Charita in Hradec Králové. Thanks to your generosity and kindness, we are able to support the education of many children in the Diocese of Belgaum, India. We pray that Child Jesus may reward you and your family with peace, health and happiness.

We wish you a

Merry Christmas

and a Happy and Prosperous

New Year 2023!

Most Rev. Derek Fernandes, Bishop of Belgaum

Rev. Fr. William Borges Rev. Fr. Gerard D'Silva Sr. Marian Thomas and the Staff of Bala Jeevan Jyothi, Belgaum